Barnabas PPG

From: Barnabas PPG <barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>

Sent: 08 June 2019 17:03
To: Barnabas PPG
Subject: Barnabas Bulletin etc.

Attachments: BB26_1up.pdf; Open_Forum_201906.pdf; Patient_Survey_2019.pdf

To All Barnabas PPG Members ...

1. As promised, here is a copy of the latest Barnabas Bulletin, which we released earlier in the week. You can also pick up copies from the Medical Centre.

A reminder of our Open Forum Meeting on Wednesday (12 June); 1300 hrs in St Barnabas Church Hall.
 Paresh Virji, the Practice's Clinical Pharmacist, will be talking about Understanding Your Medicines, and he'll be answering questions.

Following the Open Forum we will have our normal PPG meeting.

3. And a second reminder, to complete your **survey** questionnaire (if you haven't already done so). You can either erturn the form to me or drop it in at the Medical Centre.

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday!

Keith

Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG
76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW
Phone: 020 8864 7993 Mobile: 07847 149 417
Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/

You have received this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, or remain a member of this group, please reply to this email with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject line. [Please do NOT use "Reply All".]

1